
 

TELFORD INFANT 
SCHOOL 

 
NEWSLETTER 

4th March 2022  

 
Dear Families and friends, 

Welcome back, I hope you had a happy 
half term. 
 
Yesterday was World Book Day and we 
were joined by children’s author Loll Kirby 
who shared her love of books and inspired 
some amazing writing.  
 
The children’s and staffs costumes were 
amazing! Thank you so much for helping 
us get into the spirit of World Book Day. 
We had a very happy and memorable day. 
 
Please look out for information about this 
half term’s learning attached to today’s 
correspondence. 
 
Wishing you all a very happy weekend! 
Mrs Siân Oustayiannis 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

THANK YOU  
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/registry/wis
hlist/3LTJ0UVBNL3VM/ref=nav_wishlist_list
s_1 

 
We have been overwhelmed by your kind 
donations to the school through our 
Amazon Wishlist! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The children have been delighted with their 
new books, crayons, stickers and pencils. 
Thank you, thank you, thank you!!! 

 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/registry/wishlist/3LTJ0UVBNL3VM/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1
https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/registry/wishlist/3LTJ0UVBNL3VM/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1
https://www.amazon.co.uk/gp/registry/wishlist/3LTJ0UVBNL3VM/ref=nav_wishlist_lists_1


 

PTA 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Preloved Uniform Sale 
Friday 11th March 

On the Front Playground at Drop Off 
and Collection time. 

 
We have lots of good quality preloved 
uniform for sale so please come along and 
grab a bargain and raise funds for the 
school. 
You can help keep second hand uniform 
from going into landfill too! 

 
 SMILES CLUB VACANCIES 
 
  
 
 
 
SMILES Club are seeking playworkers to 
support children at our After School Club. 
If you, or someone you know, is interested 

our SMILES Manager, Mrs Francesca Berry, 
would love to hear from you for an 
informal chat about the role and the 
various contracts that are available.  
Contact Details: 
Email: smilesclub@welearn365.com 
Phone: 07925 823386 (term time between 
7.30am and 8.30am or between 3.30pm 
and 6pm, or leave a message on the 
answerphone) 
 
SMILES Club is committed to safeguarding 
and promoting the welfare of children and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share 
this commitment. 

SUPPORTING CHILDREN’S 
CONCERNS 
We are all deeply saddened by events in 
Ukraine. As a school we are not directly 
referencing this area of the news to the 
children but will respond sensitively to any 
queries or concerns they may raise. 
 
Much of the support information available 
is aimed at older children but the 
document in the link below may be of use 
to you should your child have any queries 
or worries at home: 

‘Worrying about War and Conflict’ 
https://www.phoenixgrouphq.com
/_files/ugd/bbe3de_9b3f2f5fddad
41d69c809a2c116dc75e.pdf 

 
 
START OF THE SCHOOL DAY 
A gentle reminder about the importance of 
your child arriving in school on time. 
 
We do understand that occasionally there 
may be medical reasons, an unexpected 
traffic hold up or an issue at home that 
delays the start of your child’s day but we 
are finding an increase in the number of 
families arriving after the start of the 

school day at 8.55am.  
Classroom doors are open from 8.45am 
and learning starts promptly at 
8.55am.  
Thank you for your support. 

 
FAMILIES WARWICKSHIRE 
MAGAZINE 
Please find below the link to the latest 
digital issue of Families Warwickshire 
magazine.  
Families Warwickshire Mar/Apr 2022: 
https://bit.ly/3txNjR0 

 

https://www.phoenixgrouphq.com/_files/ugd/bbe3de_9b3f2f5fddad41d69c809a2c116dc75e.pdf
https://www.phoenixgrouphq.com/_files/ugd/bbe3de_9b3f2f5fddad41d69c809a2c116dc75e.pdf
https://www.phoenixgrouphq.com/_files/ugd/bbe3de_9b3f2f5fddad41d69c809a2c116dc75e.pdf
https://bit.ly/3txNjR0


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
World Book Day Tokens: 
Your child will be bringing home their 
World Book Day token today – further 
information can be found on the World 
Book Day website:    
https://www.worldbookday.com/books/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Some ideas for exciting books to 
read: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/reading-
recommendations/ 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/
https://www.worldbookday.com/reading-recommendations/
https://www.worldbookday.com/reading-recommendations/


 

TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL - DIARY DATES 
Latest Update 4th March 2022 

 
 

MARCH 2022 

Wednesday 9th  Reception Height and Weight 

Friday 11th  PTA Preloved Uniform Sale  

Tuesday 15th Yr1 Fire Safety Visit from Firefighters 

Friday 18th  Red Nose Day 

Friday 25th  PTA Mother’s Day Present Room 

Week Commencing 28th  Whole School Science Week 

Monday 28th  Whole School Learning Visit to Cotswold Wildlife 
Park 

Wednesday 30th   Visit from The Animal Man 

 
APRIL 2022 

Late March/Early April  
Date of draw tbc 

PTA Easter Raffle 

Monday 4th   Learning Reviews  

Wednesday 6th   Learning Reviews  

Friday 8th 3.20pm School closes for Easter Holiday 
(SMILES open to 6pm) 

Monday 25th School reopens for the Summer Term 

Friday 29th  PTA Sponsored Bounce 

 
MAY 2022 

Monday 2nd Bank Holiday – school closed 

Wednesday 4th 7pm PTA Meeting 

 
 
TERM DATES ACADEMIC YEAR 2022-2023 can be found by following this link 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/school-term-dates-induction-
days-training-days-holidays/2 
 
The following days need to be added for Teacher Training days when school will be 
closed to the children: 
Monday 5th September 2022 
Tuesday 6th September 2022 
Monday 31st October 2022 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 
Monday 5th June 2023 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/school-term-dates-induction-days-training-days-holidays/2
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/school-term-dates-induction-days-training-days-holidays/2


 

 

YEAR 2 
PORTRAITS OF  

QUEEN VICTORIA 


